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KILL GERMS!

HERTEL PLUS (R)

DISINFECTANT

700 mL

DOMESTIC

lemon

ALL PURPOSE SPRAY CLEANER

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER

CORROSIVE TO SKIN AND EYES

Made in Canada by:
ATLANTIC PROMOTIONS INC.

LONGUEUIL (QUÉ) J4G 1V6

MISSISSAUGA (ONT) L4Z 1X8

RICHMOND (B.C.) V6X 1T4

Cuts right through grease, old wax, ink, rust, soot, marker
stains and heel marks.

DIRECTIONS: SPRAY ON & WIPE OFF.  For walls, appliances,
countertops, toilet bowls, ceramic tiles, chrome, fixtures,
fibreglass, vinyl upholstery and wallpaper, enamel, stainless
steel, whitewall tires, barbecue grills, sails, swimming pool
liners, etc.

DISINFECTS: To kill household germs and avoid odors, apply and
allow to stand for 10 minutes before wiping clean.  Rinse food
contact surfaces with clean water.  

BEFORE USE on paint or plastic test on hidden area, do not use on
glass, if sprayed on glass, rinse immediately.



FOR LARGE SURFACES: dilute HERTEL PLUS in a bucket of water (125
mL or 1/2 cup per 10 L)

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of children.  Harmful if swallowed
or inhaled.  Do not swallow.  Do not inhale aerosols or vapours. 
May irritate eyes or skin.  Do not get in eyes, on skin or on
clothing.  Avoid contamination of food.  Wear rubber gloves when
using the product.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: If splashed in eyes or on skin, flush
thoroughly with water for 15 minutes.  For eye contact, get
medical attention IMMEDIATELY.  If on clothes, remove clothes
immediately.  If breathed in, move person to fresh air.  If
swallowed, call a physician or the Poison Control Centre
IMMEDIATELY.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Probable mucosal damage may
contraindicate the use of gastric lavage.  Measures against
circulatory shock, respiratory depression and convulsion may be
needed.

CONTAINS: SODIUM METASILICATE, SODIUM TRIPOLYPHOSPHATE AND
POTASSIUM HYDROXIDE.

GUARANTEE:
N-alkyl (40% C12, 50% C14, 10% C16) 

dimethyl benzyl ammonium chloride 0.28%
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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